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11th September 2024 

 
 
 

Dear parent/carers, 
 
 
We will no longer be using ClassDojo as a means of communication.  
 
If you need to contact school please use one of the following methods; 
 

1. Staff are available on the playground before and after school 
2. Call into the school office   
3. Phone the school office 01512886054  
4. Email the school office, indicating in the subject line who the email is for  

Admin@springwellpark.org.uk  
 
 
If you have a SEND query you can use the above methods of communication or email 
parentsend@springwellpark.org.uk  
 
Please follow @springwellpark_ on twitter and your child’s class twitter page for up to date 
photos and information about what your child is doing in school.  
 
You can also find a range of information on the school website.  

 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Tracy Webley  
 
Headteacher 
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